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June 12, 2001

Office Of State Superintendent Of Public Instruction
Office of Professional Practices
Chief Investigator, Adelle Nore
Old Capitol Building
P.O. Box 47200
Olympia, WA. 98504-7200

Dear Chief Investigator Nore;

I am filing this written complaint with the superintendent of public instruction on behalf
of the Royal School District #160. As the district superintendent, I believe the distrfct
possesses sufficient reliable information that certificated employee Steve Gerald
Diaz has committed an act of unprofessional conduct: more specifically sexual
misconduct with a student. It has been determined that there is probable cause to
discharge Mr. Steve Gerald Diaz and he has been served a formal notice of
discharge.

David R.
Superi nt


